
2nd November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,
The Senior Leadership Team at Penketh High School would like to take the opportunity to invite you to a Parent Forum. This forum has been set up to enable you, the parents and carers, to have an opportunity to meet and raise any issues, concerns or suggestions directly with Senior Leaders. 

The forum will be led by Mr Carlin, our Principal, and the intention is to meet with parents and carers once every term.  
A Parent Forum is a body which:
• enables parents and carers to meet, share ideas and feed back to the school
• gives parents and carers a voice and enables them to contribute to school decision making
• helps develop a partnership between parents/carers and school
• consults parents and carers and advises Senior Leaders of parents/carers’ views.

The Parent Forum meeting will be on Thursday 29th November 2018 from 6:00pm to 7:30pm in BS1.
We hope that as many of you as possible are able to attend, as it is very important for us to be able to hear all parents' and carers' views. It will also give the Senior Leaders an opportunity to address some of those issues and to respond to any of your queries and concerns. 

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s Form Tutor.

Kind regards
[image: ]
Judith Wright (Vice Principal)
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pupil name:………………………………………………………………                          Form:……………………………

I/We can/cannot attend the Parents Forum Meeting on the 29th November

Signed: ………………………………………………………….  Name: ………………………………………………………….
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